
 

 

From Head of German: Sarah-Jane Poole 

 17 January 2020 
Dear Parents & Guardians,  
 

Oxford German Network: German film evening 
  

The German department would like to invite all boys studying German from Fourth year to 
Upper Sixth to a German film evening partnership event on Tuesday 4 February at 4pm in the 
Amey Theatre, if he has no other commitments at that time. Boys who would normally be doing 
CCF have been given permission by Mrs Cottam to miss one session to attend the film event.  
 
The event will start with a pizza snack and soft drinks in the Foyer, with the film beginning at 
4:30pm. Boys will need to be collected at 6:30pm from School or make their own way home. 
The film we will be showing is “Willkommen bei den Hartmanns”, a hugely successful German 
comedy dealing with the refugee crisis. Other local schools from the Oxford German Network 
and from Abingdon will also be invited. If you would like your son to attend this free event, 
please fill out the Google form below by Friday 24 January.  
 

https://forms.gle/FAvAKi8mPiQnAWsT9  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me at  sarahjane.poole@abingdon.org.uk with any queries.  
 

  
Yours sincerely 

 

Sarah-Jane Poole 
Sarahjane.poole@abingdon.org.uk 

01235 849086 
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